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It is with great sadness that we inform you 
that a former member of our school 
community, Hans-Diether von Löbbecke, 
has passed away on October 30th, 2014 at 
the age of 84. Both of his sons graduated 
from the German School with the Abitur 
and Mr. von Löbbecke had served on the 
Board of Directors for many years.  

Herrn v. Löbbecke‘s book Meilensteine im 
Lebensstrom—Erlebnisse und 
dokumentiertes Geschehen im zwanzigsten 
Jahrhundert can be found in the GISW 
library. Hans-Diether von Löbbecke and the 
many hours that he dedicated to our school 
will always remain in our memories. 

 


